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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE

Supply and Delivery of Three (3) Units Brand New Mini-Dump Truck for the
Department of Environment and Natural Resources-Manila Bay Coordinating
Office (DENR-MBCO)

IB No. DENR-C0O-2019-012

Approved Budget for the Contract: R 3,999,000.00

All interested parties are hereby notified of the revised schedule of the Pre-bid
Conference as follows:

DATE/TIME
ACTIVITIES VENUE
FROM TO
i Field Operations
g;er;f;rence 6 November 2019, 6 November 2019, SETL G o
(Wednesday), 10:30 AM | (Wednesday), 9:00 AM Building, Vissyas Ave.,
Diliman, Quezon City

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 5™ day of November 2019 in Quezon City.

MARGCIAL C. AMARO, JR|, CESO Il
Asst/Secretary for Field Operations-Visayas &
Chafrperson, Bids and Awards Committee

Received by:

(SIGNATURE OVER PRINTED NAME & DATE) NAME OF COMPANY

(PLEASE RETURN OR FAX THIS PAGE TO THE DENR BAC OFFICE @ 8926-2675)




